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September is the time when the new school 

year begins, and with the new education process 

new classes of learning German language 

Akelius digital platform have been launched in 

selected elementary schools of the Una-Sana 

Canton. 

Students of the second grade of elementary 

school "Gornje Prekounje" met the Akelius 

digital platform for the first time this school 

year.  

During a discussion about how they spent their 

vacation, they learned German words such as 

vacation or travel, and explored on tablets what 

else they could learn further through the Akelius 

digital platform. 

Young schoolchildren got acquainted with 

teamwork through the first lesson of the Akelius 

digital platform and said that they are looking 

forward to new classes to learn new words and 

use Akelius tablets again. 

Akelius digital course for learning foreign 

languages for elementary school students is 

being implemented in cooperation with the 

Ministry of Education, Science, Culture and 

Sports of the Una-Sana Canton, @ UNICEF 

Bosna i Hercegovina and Save the Children for 

the Northwest Balkans. 

#Akelius 

 


